411 Brixton Avenue St. Lambert, P.Q. April 5, 1962

Dear Mr. Fink,

Thank you for your letter of March 20. I know that being a university student is a full time job, and that you have little or no time for observing. I am happy to hear, though, that you have an interest in the Comet and Nova Section. I will enclose a few copies of the forms used in this programme, and if you have time this summer or autumn, perhaps you and other members of the Kingston Centre could make a few searches.

I will keep you informed on the activities of the C & N Section, and send bulletins when bright new objects appear in the sky. As you know by now, a fairly bright comet is now in the early evening sky --- Comet Seki-Lines.

To date, I have received search reports from two Centres --- Hamilton and Montreal.

Best regards and good observing.

Yours truly,

Jim Low